
 

 

June 2022 NASFA Minutes 

by Steve Sloan 
 
The June meeting of the North Alabama Science Fiction Association was called to order 
on Saturday, June 11, 2022 in the Madison satellite location of Willowbrook Baptist 
Church at 6:18:22 PM by President Mary Lampert and the crickets. Attendance was 
smaller than usual. 
 

OLD BUSINESS 
 
Dues were due. 
 

NEW BUSINESS 
 
Judy almost set up a program for June, but it fell through at the last minute. 
 

CON BUSINESS 
 
Mary reported that DeepSouthCon 60 would have an information table at LibertyCon the 
next weekend. As of the meeting we had a few volunteers to man the table. Mike K. was 
working to generate a printout for the volunteers to consult for answers. 
 
At theater point, Mary didn’t know the DSC 60 membership fee amount, and she didn’t 
have a current receipt book to use for registration. She also didn’t know the LibertyCon 
schedule. 
 
Jim tried to consult Mike at home, but didn’t get an answer right away. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:26:42 PM. 
 
Mike K. called back with a con report. The basic status was the same as last month. We 
had some volunteers for the LibertyCon information table. Mike was working on a post 
card with guest information. He had an action item to create the briefing book. He said 
Mary needed to get a receipt book from Sam before LibertyCon. He said she should 
encourage people to use the online form if they want to pay with a credit card. Mary had a 
2017 receipt book she could use in a pinch if she couldn’t find a newer one in time. 
 
DeepSouthCon 60 membership will be $60 through October 1. Sam had a database of con 
members who had already registered. 
 


